
Dr. Robert Bagdasarian 
Box 3 1 A 
Brown Rd., RD 2 

January 28, 1975 

Singh mton, New York 13903 

Dear Dr. Bagdasarian: 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your teward­
shiP of St. Vartan, and your gift for that urpose. 

our receipt No. 20285 is enclosed. 

Enc. 

Sincerely, 

s;ran Terzibashian 
Office of the Primate 


